
From: Councillor Barry Mugglestone  
Sent: 23 March 2020 09:40 
To: Licensing 
Cc: CouncillorStephanie Nunn 
Subject: Application 22388 
 
Dear Licensing 
 
I am objecting to the application 22388 
 
Yogi News and off licensing 
121 Mungo Park Road 
 
 Reasons are as follow 
1. The close proximity to a school so the protection of children from harm needs to be 
considered. 
2. This area has two shops that have a licence. These two shops experience ASB with 
shop lifting hence public safety will be compromised. 
3. This shop if it gained a licence would will encourage more public nuisance and we 
should be preventing this not encouraging it. 
4. Extra footfall at night will affect the residents and residents public safety will be an 
issue. 
 
Best regards 
Cllr Barry Mugglestone 
Elm Park Ward 
London Borough of Havering 
 


